Dear All,

Please find attached information that outlines the traffic management arrangements for a Emergency road closure
along Forest Glen To Junction 7 M54, Forest Glen To Spout Lane Junction And Ercall Lane, Wellington

Balfour Beatty on behalf of Telford and Wrekin Borough Council are planning to undertake Traffic safety scheme

works to help protect the general public from any danger that may arise in connection with the current COVID-19 crisis
and whilst Social Distancing Measures are in operation. . The work is set to commence on Monday 17th August
2020 and will last for a duration of 5 days with an end date of Friday 21st August 2020.

The diversion route for vehicular traffic travelling northbound will be via Forest Glen To Junction 7 M54, Holyhead Road,
Dawley Road, The Crescent, Lawley Common Roundabout, Lawley Drive, A5223 Wellington Road Horsehay Roundabout
To Lawley Common Roundabout, Horsehay Roundabout, Horsehay Bypass, Coalmoor Road, Malt House Bank,
Wellington Road, Forest Glen To Spout Lane Junction. For vehicular traffic traveling southbound vice versa.
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